
 

 

March 9, 2023 t 202.344.4149 
f 202.344.8300 

JMRusk@Venable.com 

 

Via E-mail to cela@fec.gov 

 
Roy Q. Luckett 
Federal Election Commission 

Office of Complaints Examination 
 & Legal Administration 

Attn: Christal Dennis, Paralegal 
1050 First Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20463 
 
 

Re: RR 23L-04 – Request for Extension. 

Dear Mr. Luckett: 

This requests an extension of time to respond to the letter from the Federal Election 
Commission informing our client, OkieWay, and Steven Martin in his official capacity as 
treasurer, of the above referenced referral. The notification of the referral was received on February 

24, 2023, and a response is currently due March 11, 2023. A Designation of Counsel form is 
attached. 

We respectfully request a thirty-day extension of time to respond, or until April 10, 2023.  

Sincerely,  

Justin M. Rusk 
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